
Gutter Cleaning Follow-Up 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We wanted to take a moment to thank you for choosing 

[Company Name] for your gutter cleaning service on [Date]. We appreciate your business. 

We would like to follow up to ensure that you were satisfied with our service. Please let us know 

if everything is functioning properly and if you have any questions or concerns. 

As a reminder, regular gutter cleaning is important to maintain the integrity of your home. If 

you're interested in scheduling your next service or setting up a maintenance plan, please feel 

free to reach out. 

Thank you once again for trusting us with your gutter cleaning needs. We look forward to 

serving you again! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


